Ontario

I am very pleased to congratulate the staff and management of

SUNBEAM COMMUNITY &
DEVELOPMENTAL SERVICES

as you observe the 65" anniversary of

outstanding service.

Through your hard work, dedication and commitmenit,
you have played an important role in the community over the years,
which is an accomplishment you can all be very proud of.

Best wishes for much continued success.

Legislative Building, Toronto
November 9, 2021
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